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Submission: To whom it may concern, 
 
I live in the City of Sydney council area and strongly object to the proposed council amalgamation. I do not believe this will 
save any money and seems to be a ploy to redraw council boundaries. The City of Sydney is well run and will be adversely 
impacted by amalgamation with other weaker and less professional councils.  
 
Please prevent this from happening.  
 
Kind regards, 
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